

February 13 2024 meeting

Attendees: Blake, Wendy, Jasper, Arseni, Kevin (First time!), Roger (joined at 8:00)

Introductions











Kevin wanted to ask about particular intersections

Went over January meeting minutes:

Need to buy a first aid kit!

Co-chair election: coming up at next meeting.

Goal + Success reporting:

- Went over previous year's action priorities:
 - Didn't reach out to local bike shops
 - Made some business cards
 - Big success with public discord and miro boards
 - Hats off day went well. Discussed setting up a stand on a sunny day
 - Gap work
 - Assessment ride 
 - Working on map 
 - Meeting with city 
 - Letters 
 - Relationship with city 
 - Green paint    
 - Removal of sharrows 
 - Bolster female ridership ?
- Will open a discord channel for goal + success reporting and will fill out at the next meeting. Started up a google doc
- Jaspert talked about SMART goals
- Discussed training more ride leaders
- Discussed assessment ride candidates + refining felt map
- Discussed more social rides
- Talked about a potential priority of creating a public facing felt map

Jasper suggested to give city feedback that cycle map should have names of bike routes

Gap map update:

- Want to refine the gap map
- Want 2 levels of granularity. First should be big expensive long term goals, Second should be smaller more easy wins (eg. fixing flashers, removing maze gate)

- Want to maintain a directory of maze gates
- Talked about current felt map legend
- Talked about a potential priority of creating a public facing felt map

Went over Frances-Union SFU improvement letter

- Discussed specific issues with Union and Duthie intersection
- Discussed the slip lane at Gaglardi and Burnaby Mountain Parkway

Waiting until Sebastian returns for spring assessment ride. We will open a discord channel about it

NRTOR: Talked about the emergency message to councilors Gu/Santiago clarify the definition of “casualty” in the NRTOR motion. Staff insists that this motion only applies to intersections with 5+ fatalities, this is a high bar. Jasper/Blake will send one.

Gilmore/Myrtle on hold

North Gamma Bike measures: Blake will do this

Oakdale at Burnaby + Coquitlam border. Waiting on regional advisory council

Maze gates (will be adding to felt map)

Discussed how to finish off our budget. Need to buy a first aid kit, Wendy will buy the first aid kit

Kevin had questions about a few intersections:

- Asked if cyclists are to follow pedestrian signs in a MUP. But this causes undue delay. Jasper has brought this up to someone with the city before and they said that this wasn’t workable due to traffic flow concerns.
- We will send an email to staff + bring this up at the next meeting with Po

Meeting Adjourned at 8:35